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 Emma cox OBJBOBXI2016/4109/P 28/09/2016  19:05:42 I am writing about the proposed building works. I live in Flat  6 and bought the property three years 

ago now. The whole time I have lived here I have had to put up with the building works. There are 

three of us who live in the house and we are all doctors. As a result we often have to work nights and 

instead sleep in the day. However the noise of the building makes this very difficult and we often have 

to turn up to shifts even more sleep deprived because the noise from the building site has prevented us 

sleeping. The noise has been bad throughout but was particularly bad when they were drilling: the 

whole house would vibrate and there would be a dreadful noise (almost like white noise). The drilling 

also cause the floorboards in our downstairs living space to slip which we still have been unable to fix. 

I am therefore very apprehensive about yet more building work being carried out which will likely 

cause more damage, mean more drilling has to be done and prolong and increase the noise. 

Moreover the new flat block would be very close to our homes and given that it will be 4 floors high, it 

will be very intrusive. It will obstruct our view and even when lived in will significantly increase the 

noise. Given the proximity to our homes it is also likely that the construction noise and disruption will 

be even greater whilst it is being built. I am therefore strongly opposed to this new building, as are my 

two housemates.
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